THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 25, 1978

To Dr. Hector Garcia

Thank you for your kind message concerning the
Camp David agreements.

| deeply appreciate the support of people of goodwill
from across our Nation and around the world. Such
support has helped us to achieve a framework for a
lasting peace in the Middle East. It will continue to
help us during the negotiations that lie ahead.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

/

<~

Dr. Hector Garcia
401 Perrman Place
Corpus Christi, Texas 78411



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 27, 1978

To Hector Garcia

On Thursday, March 16, the United States Senate
voted 68 to 32 to approve the Neutrality Treaty
between the United States and the Republic of
Panama.

This important achievement would not have been
possible without the great and wonderful support
you provided to me as your President.

I trust you will accept my deepest thanks for your
effort and hope also that | will be able to count on
your continued support.

| //Eerely,

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright ,

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



